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MEMORANDUM 

 

 

TO:  PVAMU Campus Community  

FROM: Timothy E. Sams, Vice President, Student Affairs  

 

DATE: February 6, 2020  

  

RE:   University Responses to the Coronavirus   

_____________________________________________________________________________ 

 

 
We understand the global media coverage of the coronavirus may cause you to be 
concerned about the health and safety of our Prairie View A&M University students. 
However, we have determined that presently our students have a low risk of being 
affected by the coronavirus as there are no confirmed cases in the Houston area 
according to the February 3, 2020 Houston Health Department update and we have no 
students who have traveled to China recently. Nevertheless, we ask everyone to be 
vigilant about handwashing and monitoring your personal health. 
 


